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August 19th – Board Meeting 

 

• Summer School will be completed this week.  I am very pleased with the entire process and feel 

strongly that we are having an impact on the students we are servicing.  Attendance is excellent 

and the curriculum model is proving to be effective.  A special thanks to Mr. Pollard, Mr. 

Simmons, and Ms. Ostrosky for their continued work with our students during this session. 

 

• Training is taking place for the new student information system – Infinite Campus.  We hope 

that we will be ready to transition to this new program by the start of school. 

 

• Jason and I have worked collaboratively to prepare for the roll out of our 1:1 technology 

initiative this fall for our Middle School students.  Chromebooks have been prepared and will be 

distributed to each Middle School student during the first week of school.  The timing of this 

couldn’t be better as we both feel strongly that our students and teachers are ready to make the 

most of this initiative.   

 

• We are currently in the process of preparing for Open House on September 1st.  My annual Open 

House letter, which includes all relevant information, will be sent home to parents later this 

week.   

 


